
From: John DeHaven
To: licensing
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Date: Thursday, January 10, 2019 3:39:27 PM

Hello,

I’m writing on behalf of the Winnebago Arts Cafe to request to be added to the ALRC agenda for this upcoming
Wednesday, January 16th. We wish to apply for a 30 day extension to the 90 day holding period on the Class B
Combination Liquor and Beer License we were granted on October 16th by the Common Council. Unfortunately,
we had an unforeseen plumbing issue come up forcing us to have to redo much of our roughed in plumbing to
accommodate a hard water line to the soda gun behind the bar. Due to a busy schedule, the earliest we’ll be able to
get the plumber out to finish the work is January 26th. We will have a formal letter explaining the issue in more
detail for the ALRC’s review on Wednesday.

Thank you,

John DeHaven
The Winnebago Arts Cafe
608-216-6806


